

Denton C.P. School Newsletter





<u>www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u> <u>contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u>

Better Never Stops

18th July 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Happy holidays everybody!

Thank you to our lovely Year 6s for a fantastic (and very emotional!) assembly this morning. We will miss each and every one of you and wish you all the very best for the future. I look forward to hearing about your achievements at secondary school.

Thank you and good luck also to Mrs Meirinhos, Mrs Barker and Natalie, who are all leaving us for new and exciting opportunities in education – we are all very proud of you!

Land's End to John O'Groats

We raised a whopping £719 following our recent sponsored cycle ride, which leaves me a very happy and very grateful headteacher. The much needed funds will help us to improve our playtime and PE provision for the children. Thank you so much for your help and support.

The new term begins on Tuesday 4th September.

I hope you all enjoy a fantastic summer holiday and we look forward to welcoming you all back in September.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher